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Fisher Phillips Opens in Sacramento; Alden Parker to Lead Office

News

4.04.16 

SACRAMENTO, CA (April 4, 2016) – Fisher Phillips, a labor and employment law firm representing

employers, announces the opening of a new office in Sacramento, helmed by Alden Parker, who joins

as the regional managing partner. He is joined by Katherine Sandberg, an associate. Both attorneys

were with the firm Weintraub Tobin. 

 

“We are pleased to add a fifth office in California, in the important city of Sacramento. This will not

only give us an office in the state capital, it will also allow us to expand our client services

throughout the Central Valley," said Roger Quillen, chairman of Fisher Phillips. “We are confident

that Alden Parker is the right lawyer to start and lead our office there.” 

 

Parker has extensive experience defending a broad range of claims, including harassment,

discrimination, retaliation and wage and hour violations. He also has experience before the National

Labor Relations Board (NLRB) and the California Labor Commissioner. He also offers clients advice

and counsel on workplace legal issues. Parker was a founding partner and leader of a California

employment law firm and, more recently, a shareholder at Weintraub Tobin. 

 

“As a leading labor and employment law firm, Fisher Phillips is the right firm for my clients,” said

Parker. “I look forward to expanding the firm’s footprint and reputation on a statewide and national

level and to delivering quality legal services to the surrounding Sacramento community and

beyond.” 

 

Parker has been named to the Employment and Labor section of Northern California Super Lawyers

from 2013 to 2015 and is listed in the Employment and Labor section of Sacramento Magazine’s Top

Lawyers List for 2015. He received his J.D. from University of the Pacific, McGeorge School of Law in

1998 and his B.A. from the University of California, San Diego in 1994. 

 

Sandberg focuses her practice on representing clients in federal and state courts in a wide array of

employment matters. She also counsels clients on a variety of labor and employment issues. She

earned her law degree from the University of the Pacific, McGeorge School of Law where she served

as the Chief Managing Editor of the McGeorge Law Review. Sandberg received a B.S. from California

State University, Sacramento in 2010. 

 

https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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The new Fisher Phillips office is temporarily located at 1215 K Street and will relocate to permanent

space later in the year.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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